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Topic Key Points

Enacting our Living
Vision

Examples of our Living Vision enacted throughout the school.

Community and Partnership (Erin)
Our annual footy day was a huge success thanks to the
support of our parent volunteers. We loved walking to local
Bryan Martin Oval and being active members of our Newport
community.

Take Action (Lyndal)
(Leadership & Passion)
Witnessing and hearing about the Spiritus journey that Kaylene, Cath & Sue are embarking on
inspires me as an educator and leader.

Tim Watts MP Visit On Monday this week, Tim Watts MP came to speak with our Year 5 and 6 students about the
upcoming referendum on the Voice to Parliament. The visit was
initiated by our Year 6 student Sascha Fantini. Students asked
thoughtful and reflective questions during the Q&A time.

Playground and Deck
Update

We are nearing the completion of our new deck and yarning circle space in the playground.
Kaylene obtained a grant to replace th

The project has taken an additional two weeks than what was originally planned for. We will need
to allocate some time and funding for a continuation of landscaping, potentially over the summer
break.

Prep 2024 Transition
Program

The Prep Transition Program is designed to enable children to get to know their new teachers
and learn about the school environment before the start of the school year and for parents &
carers to have an opportunity to ask questions, establish friendships and learn more about your
child’s school. We look forward to welcoming our 2024 Preps throughout November.

The transition program will be held on the following dates:

Session One: Thursday 9th November, 9.15am - 10.15am



Session Two: Tuesday 14th November, 9:15am - 10:15am

Session Three: Wednesday 22nd November, 9:15am - 10:15am

Community &
Fundraising

The Sacred Heart Trivia Night is being held on Friday 20th October. Only 15 tickets remain out of
120! There will be one staff table. We have had 19 staff express interest so we will be drawing
names out of a hat to fill one staff table.

Maintenance &
Improvements

Over the holiday break we had some new pin boards installed in various locations on the ground
floor. We are yet to fill these boards but look forward to doing so over the coming weeks.

Erin Stone Oct 2023


